
 

 

Out of hours construction activity and 
temporary weekend closure of Delivery Drive  
5pm Friday 22 October to 10pm Sunday 24 October 
Out of hours construction activity is required to install 
support structures for the clinical and public link bridges 
connecting the ASB with the existing hospital campus.  

Works will be undertaken in the Prince of Wales 
Hospital loading dock and involves the temporary 
closure of Delivery Drive between 5pm Friday 22 
October to 10pm Sunday 24 October.  
Weekend works in the loading dock, Delivery Drive 
and Hospital Road will continue into 2022 on select 
weekends. These works have been approved during 
extended hours to ensure the continuity of hospital 
operations. 
The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with 
strict environmental and planning controls. Measures are 
in place to monitor and manage noise, dust and 
vibration. 

Planning for this temporary closure has occurred in close 
consultation with the Randwick Hospitals Campus. 

Please note that work may be rescheduled due to 
weather or unforeseen circumstances such as workforce 
availability due to the nature of COVID-19. 

Thank you for your patience while we progress 
these important works. 
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